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Association for interaction of Mechanical students (AIMS) would like to conduct
Overhaulin (Branch Fest) on 3 November 2023 (Friday) in our college. We request you to
permit us to conduct our events in front of SAC. This event shall be conducted throughout
the day exclusively for the students of mechanical engineering.




